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26 June 2023 

 
Year 2 Trip to St Wilfrid’s Church - Thursday 29 June 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
We are all really looking forward to our visit to St Wilfrid’s Church, which is taking, place on 
Thursday 29th June. Here are a few reminders to help our visit run smoothly.  
 

• Please ensure your child arrives at school by 8:55am. 

• If your child is bringing a packed lunch from home, please could this be placed in a named 
carrier bag and not a rucksack.   

• Please ensure your child wears their school uniform with shoes/trainers that are suitable for 
walking in  
(no sandals please). 

• Children who are attending Kwik Cricket Club after school on Thursday need to come in their 
uniform and bring their PE kit in a bag. 

• Please check the weather forecast and ensure your child brings a waterproof jacket if the 
forecast is rain.  

• Please apply suncream to your child before school.  

• We shall return to school by 3pm.  
 
With our kindest regards, 
 
Mrs Rudge and Mrs Talbot 
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